
Minutes from Gadsden Runners Club Board Meeting 10/18/2023 

Those in attendance were:  

Eric and Susan Womack, Jennifer Buchanan, Charity Robinson, Janet Wilson, Mark 

Wilson, Kelly McGinnis, Brandon Barnes, Julie Menk, Ashley Watkins, Morgan 

Ingram 

Finances:  

Will close out some bank accounts that are not active.  Susan provided a print out of 

the bank accounts. 

Up Coming Races: 

City of Champions, Dash for the Stache 

Grand Prix:  

Nothing to Report 

Miles:  

Tim Franklin won Miles Club award for October (Longhorn Gift Card.) 

Membership:  

No Discussion 

Rookie:  

Morgan willing to help, but needs someone to lead.  

Apparel:  

New toboggans will be sold at CoC run. 

Trail:  

No updates 

Website:  



Updated minutes sent to Brandon Barnes. He will update the website. The website 

was shut down, but has been reinstated. 

Social:  

Discussed GRC Awards for outstanding member. Discussed changing Endurance Run 

to March when the weather is warmer. There will be a social the day of City of 

Champions for GRC members.  

Equipment:  

John was not present, but asked that we make sure to sign in/out any equipment that is 

used. 

Women Division:  

Group runs are being posted on Women’s Facebook page. 

Youth Division:  

Nothing to Report 

Misc:  

Next Meeting 11/15/2023 5:30 Gadsden Community Center 

 


